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Comments: I support this project 100%. I spend a lot of time on the national forest around lake Burton. Deer

numbers are down as well as turkey numbers. The vast oak forest have virtually no food available for wildlife

during the winter, after the acorns are gone. There is an obvious lack of habitat diversity, which all species need

to be able thrive. I would love to see more deer and turkey as well as other species thriving in our beautiful

foothills once again! Let's get this project to work!


